Why I want more bike parking near home

I  live in a flat shared with two other students. We would all like to cycle to college but the landlord does not allow bikes to be kept in the hall. 

S, Peckham

I live with my husband and two children in a third floor flat. There is no room in the hall for one bike, let alone four bikes. For fire safety reasons, we are not allowed to keep bikes in the corridor. My last bike was locked to the railings in the street, but thieves still managed to steal a wheel and the seat. I couldn’t afford to keep replacing them, so I sold the bike. 

J, Walworth

I don’t own a car. I don’t cycle either, but I know my neighbour’s teenage children would like to cycle to school, and probably other people in the street would cycle too if they had space for a bike. so I support the installation of a bike hangar outside my house. 

H, East Dulwich

Dear Councillor [name], 

I am writing to express my support for the proposal for a bike hangar near my home at [give street name or estate name]. 

[A couple of sentences about your own experience will help councillors to understand the need: do you cycle now? would you cycle more if you had somewhere safe to keep a bike? do you own a car?]
Please support the proposals for cycle storage in this round of the Cleaner Greener Safer fund and please do consider other ways to improve cycle storage in the area too.

Yours sincerely, 

[your name]

